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1. The Senate bill does not contain a sustainable funding solution.

2. The Governor is committed to working with the House on creating a long-term sustainable funding solution 
to be rolled out early next year.

3. The Governor is very thankful for the House's hard work on passing a conservative budget - i.e. DV funding, 
Education, and Roads. Last night you showed the Senate how to pay for the 400M.

4. Now let the House bring it home for the people of South Carolina with concurrence.

5. I want the House to stand with us - so I can tell the public it was the House that made this happened.


